
 

 

where the group has got, 
2. set out next steps as to how and when we exert leverage 
3. push for submissions from those who have not yet done so at that time  
4. plug the ring of hands on 5th March. 

5. Q&A 

ð 

 
SATURDAY 25TH FEBRUARY (GIRL GUIDE 

CENTRE, BERWICK) - 10:00AM 
 
 

MONDAY 27TH FEBRUARY (READING 
ROOM, BERWICK) – 7:00PM 

SUSPENDISSE PELLENTESQUE 

As we are now rapidly approaching the latest date for the submission of our 

individual questionnaires (5th March), we are holding two meetings on the dates and 

times given above to keep people abreast of where we currently are, and how we hope 

to be able to influence the decision for the Northern bypass to be selected sometime in 

mid-summer this year. Also this will be one of the last opportunities to answer any 

questions you may have and help you with your questionnaire.  

The main meeting for all those from Stapleford, Berwick St James and Winterbourne 

Stoke as part of the Southern Till Valley Group, will be on the Saturday.  Those who 

are unable to make the Saturday meeting are encouraged to attend the meeting on 

Monday evening at 7:00pm, this time in the Reading Room. 


